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RODE HEATH PRE-SCHOOL ADMISSIONS POLICY 


Statement of Intent: To make Rode Heath Pre-School accessible to children and their families from all sections of the local community. 

Aim: We aim to ensure that all sections of our community have access to the pre-school through open, fair and clearly communicated procedures.


In order to achieve this aim, we operate the following admissions policy:

· The pre-school is open to applications from every family in the community;

· Headcount restrictions mean that no more than 32 children can attend the morning session and the afternoon session;

· We ensure that the existence of the pre-school is widely advertised in places accessible to all sections of the community;

· We ensure that information about our pre-school is accessible in both written and spoken form and, where appropriate, in different languages via the Google translate facility on the Rode Heath school website (http://www.rodeheath.cheshire.sch.uk); 

· We arrange and prioritise our waiting list in birth order. In addition our policy may take into account: siblings already attending the pre-school and/or length of time on the waiting list;

· Children are admitted in the term following their third birthday, dependent upon the availability of space, and readiness of the individual child to stay happily within the group;

· Children can remain with us until the start of their Reception year;

· Due to the school admissions policy whereby children start school in the September of the school year that they will turn 5, most pre-school children start with us during the Autumn term.  We are therefore unable to keep places open for those children who have either a Spring or Summer birthday.  However, such children will be given priority should places become available, and we will endeavour to enable the child/ren to attend the sessions of their choice in the following Autumn term;

· Children must attend Rode Heath pre-school for at least 2 sessions per week to ensure staff and children are given enough time to form a bond

· We welcome children regardless of their gender, special educational needs, disabilities, background, religion, ethnicity or competence in spoken English. We will liaise fully with parents and professionals to ensure that it would be in the child/ren’s best interests to attend the group;

· Parents/carers are encouraged to have a one-hour visit with their child/ren shortly before admission is due, and should be prepared to stay with their child/ren if necessary for this first session. 

· We operate a flexible admissions procedure and where appropriate a child may attend for brief periods at first; gradually building up to a full session;

· Nursery Education Grants are available for children in the term following their 3rd Birthday to cover up to 5 sessions per week;

· The school’s and the extended services equal opportunities policy is available on the school website;

· We will be flexible about attendance patterns wherever possible to accommodate the needs of individual children and families.
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